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This week in Year 3  
 

Monday 28th April 2025 
 

English: This week, we will be writing rhyming phrases and then putting these together to create rhyming 
poems.  
 

Maths: We will consolidate our learning on multiplying a 2-digit number by a 1-digit number with 
exchanges. Then we will explore the link between multiplication and division. 

Later in the week, we will continue to build on our use of fractions.  
 

 

Homework: 
The homework handed out on Friday consisted of a Maths worksheet (multiplying a 2-digit number by a 1-
digit number with exchanges) and some sentence work on the spellings for the week. This homework 
should be handed in on Wednesday 30th April. If, due to exceptional circumstances, this homework is likely 
to be late, please let us know as soon as possible. 10 minutes reading and 5-10 minutes times tables and 
number bond practice should also form part of your child’s daily routine. 

 

Spellings:    
In the test on Wednesday 30th April, most children will be tested on a list of common homophones (words 
that sound the same but have different spellings and meanings):  
New spellings will be sent out on Wednesday after the test. For most children these will be words ending 
/zher/ spelt sure: sure, unsure, measure, treasure, pleasure, pressure, leisure, closure, enclosure plus the 
word sculpture. The new words will be tested on Wednesday 7th May. 

 

Other Matters: 

• A big thankyou to all parents that were able to come to our Easter Celebration at Holy Trinity 
Church. I’m sure you will agree, it was a lovely service. The children sung and spoke beautifully.  

• Y3 will be participating in a Quadkids Festival at Windsor Boys School on Tuesday afternoon. Please 
make sure your child’s PE kit is in school. Children should come to school wearing their normal 
school uniform. We will change into our PE kits just before lunch.  

• If you are able to help walk the children to the Quadkids Festival please contact the office. We will 
be leaving at the end of lunch and back by the end of the school day.  

• On Wednesday at 3.15 we will be holding a workshop on key calculation methods that we use for 
the four operations in Year 3 and 4 so that you feel more confident to support your child at home. 
Please do try to attend. Not only will this be useful for the current year but it will highlight the 
expectations for and progression in Y4. 

• Please check your child’s supply of pencils and white board pens. 
 
 

 


